
Kilbarchan Primary School 
Physical Education Update 

02/11/10 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I wanted to provide you with an update on the delivery of Physical Education (PE) within the school as 
outlined by recent Scottish Government Guidance. 
 

• Children can now participate in both contact and non-contact activities indoors and outdoors. 

• Classes will now use either the gym hall or playground for PE.  If there is inclement weather PE will 
take place in the gym hall. 

• Children should wear their PE kit on the days when they have PE lessons and wait until they get 
home to change. 

• Staff and pupils will wash their hands before and after the lesson. 

• Teachers will talk through the route into the gym hall and the health and safety measures to be 
followed during the lesson with the pupils. 

• The teacher will work from a space that ensures they are 2m from pupils and will wear a mask if 
working out with this area whilst helping children. 

• Any equipment that is used will be cleaned between classes.  

• Children will be given the chance to feedback on how well protocols are being followed and how 
they could be improved. 

• The gym hall will undergo a deep clean over the next 2 days prior to its use. 
 
I hope this update will clarify the changes being made.  Should you have any further questions please 
do not hesitate to contact the school. 
 
Your faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Fiona MacKenzie 
Head Teacher  


